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Date:  March 25, 2019 

 

To:  Chair and Members of the Historic Preservation Commission 

 

From:  Anita D. Gutierrez, Acting Development Services Director 

 

Subject: Item F1 – 1150 Buena Vista Avenue – Major Certificate of Appropriateness 

(MAJCOA 11207-2019) 

 

Staff is requesting that the public hearing for a Major Certificate of Appropriateness to allow the 

demolition of a pre-1945 single family residence located at 1150 Buena Vista Avenue be continued 

from April 3, 2019 to June 5, 2019 to allow additional time to obtain additional interior photographs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


